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20.12.23 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

As we bid farewell to 2023, it is with great pleasure that I write to celebrate the achievements and 
successes of our wonderful children. 

First and foremost, I would like to extend my thanks to all parents / carers for ensuring that our 
children settled well into the Autumn term. It is through your unwavering support and dedication that 
our school community continues to thrive. Your commitment to your child's education is appreciated. 

I am delighted to see that this term saw the official opening of our brand-new Multi-Use Games Area 
(MUGA). This facility will provide our children with ample opportunities to engage in various sports 
and physical activities, promoting a healthy and active lifestyle. I would like to express my sincere 
thanks to Mr. Moran for his tireless efforts in overseeing the construction and completion of this 
fantastic addition to our school. We are truly fortunate to have such dedicated staff members who 
go above and beyond for the benefit of our children. 

I would like to remind parents / carers about the importance of dressing children appropriately for 
school. As the weather turns colder, it is crucial that students come to school wearing suitable attire 
to keep warm and comfortable. This includes appropriate footwear, coats, and accessories. By 
adhering to the school's dress code, we create a conducive learning environment for all students. 

School finishes for the Christmas break on Thursday 21st December 2023 at 1:30pm and will 
restart on Tuesday 9th January 2024 at 8:40am. It is important that all children return promptly to 
ensure a smooth transition back into the learning environment. We have an exciting term ahead, 
filled with new challenges and opportunities for personal growth. 

Finally, I would like to wish all of our families and staff a wonderful Christmas break and a very 
Happy New Year. Please ensure that you keep yourselves safe and enjoy spending time with each 
other. As always, thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms T K Bhambra 
Headteacher 
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